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Further to Minute 10/5.4, the Sub-Committee noted the terminology used in Programme Specifications covering several programmes, with a view to providing guidance to departments. Where the programme suites were covered by a generic title, the individual programmes were described in several different ways. It was felt that the bringing together of programmes in suites with a generic title was valuable, as students tended to associate themselves with the generic title, there were usually common modules between the programmes and students were able to swap programmes within the suite relatively easily. There was no requirement, however, for Departments to present programmes with similar content in this way. However, consistent terminology would be valuable to students and for administration purposes.  It was AGREED to recommend to Learning and Teaching Committee that where programmes were grouped within a suite with a generic title these should be referred to within the programme documentation as degree paths. From a Registry perspective all degree paths were programmes with their own codes and any changes to these required the normal approval procedures. New programme proposals would be expected to conform with the proposed terminology and departments owning programmes with Programme Specifications covering a suite of programmes, as identified in paper CSC10-P20, should be requested to edit these accordingly. The new programme proposal form should likewise be edited.
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